PROPOSALS FOR FOURTH YEAR OF OPERATION

NASA, the European Space Agency, and the UK's Science Research Council are issuing a joint letter announcing that proposals are being received for observing during the fourth year of IUE operations. Proposals in hand in late October, 1980 will be considered for the observing year starting in April, 1981. Each agency will conduct its own proposal review, and anyone wishing to propose should write to the most appropriate agency, requesting detailed proposal instructions. The addresses are as follows:

For NASA:

IUE Observatory Administrator

Code 685 NASA/GSFC

Greenbelt, MD 20771

USA

For ESA:

Secretary, IUE Observation Programme

Selection Committee

ESA Villafranca Satellite Tracking

Station

Apartado 54065 Madrid, SPAIN

For UK:

Dr. R. Payne

Secretary, IUE Observatory Committee

Science Research Council

P.O. Box 18 North Star Avenue Swindon SN 12 1ET UNITED KINGDOM

Please call the attention of your colleagues to this proposal opportunity.

Albert Boggess IUE Project Scientist